MINUTES - AUGUST 17, 2022
CONGRESS PARK NEIGHBORS, INC MEETING

Attendance: Vicki Eppler, Thomas Conis, Jeff Harbaugh, Maggie Price, Judith Cohen, Judith Spiegel, Lena
Schmidt, Andrew Clark, Dona Dodson, Eleni Sarris, Elizabeth Epps, Myles Tangalin, Linda Ferry, Charlotte
Redden, Brian Kompton, Walter Scheib, Kyle Rose, Woody Garnsey, Jorge Moreno, Stephen Eppler, Anna
McCaffery, Nora Kelly, Maria Bennett, Caroline Casselli, Jeffrey Walter, Nick Vander Kwaak, Shannon Hoffman,
Stephanie Subamanian, Jacqueline Altreuter, Blanca Martinez.

Vicki Eppler opened the meeting at 7pm with a brief explanation of what an RNO is and how CPN operates.
She advised that the meeting will be recorded and questions should be directed to the chat feature.

Walter Scheib, Associate City Planner, gave an informative presentation on the upgrades to the 12th avenue
bikeway project. Questions and answers followed.

Woody Garnsey of Save Open Space Denver gave a presentation on the background and updates on the former
Parkhill Golf Course. Concerns were raised about tax dollars being spent on the planning for development on
the land which is under a conservation easement. See powerpoint pdf

Andrew Clark, a Congress Park resident, gave a presentation on his perspective of the change in trash pickup.
He is organizing a petition to have collection returned to the alleys.

Leslie Twarogowski, candidate for City Council at large position, introduced herself

Myles Tangalin gave an update on BRT and how it will impact Congress Park, with only two opportunities
to enter Congress Park if traveling West on Colfax; Fillmore St. and Madison Street.

Vicki Eppler urged folks to participate in the Trash Safety Survey put out by CPN, and also to sign up
and participate in CM Chris Hinds Town Hall on Congress Park Trash, Aug 24 at 6pm.

Meeting adjourned at 8:12pm



